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2015/16 is the seventh year of the Trust
The main development this year has been the work on the website for the Trust.
The Trustees wanted to use the website to create a memorial of Barbara and Philip’s Lives and the lives of their families.
Included on The Website are Barbara’s unpublished work, Philip’s Illustrations of his weapons and his diary of “A Thames Trip.” There is a photo gallery too.
All the other Trusts who benefit from funding from The Denny Trust are now linked to the website and feedback from those who have benefitted are also available to read on the website. Find the website on The Barbara and Philip Denny Charitable Trust
The Trustees took the decision to continue to support
The Arvon Foundation  £2500 in January and £3000 in August for writing  workshops for a wide range of Students.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Fulham Palace : to support Their Horticultural Apprenticeship £9000
The Historic and Botanic Bursary Scheme £6000
The House of Illustration £9000: To fund an Illustrator in Residence.
These Trusts and beneficiaries continue to give us good feedback which can be seen on the website.
The Trusts Funds continue to be invested by Altorfer Financial Management Ltd. The funds continue to grow well which allows The Trustees to continue to award funds of more than £20,000 this year.
The Trustees are looking to the future and are discussing ideas and plans for the development of the Trust  and how funds should continue to be used in the years ahead.



 

